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Obama Administration Slated To Provide Over $470 Million To States For Infrastructure Projects

Today, the Obama Administration announced that it will make available $473 million in unobligated highway earmarks to states for infrastructure projects. Under the rule announced today, “states identify the projects they plan to use the funds for by October 1, 2012 and must obligate them by December 31, 2012.”  The unobligated highway earmarks date from Federal Fiscal Year 2003 through 2006 appropriations from Congress for eligible transportation projects. A full list of the unobligated highway earmarks, including those in Los Angeles County, may be accessed here - http://www.fhwa.dot.gov/pressroom/redisfy0306projects.htm.  Our staff will be working with the State of California to promptly identify projects in Los Angeles County that can use these funds and obligate them by December 31, 2012.
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